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RE: Comments on Non-Agenda Items

Attached, please find our previous comments to the Council in opposition to a West Coast permitted pelagic longline fishery
inside or outside the exclusive economic zone (EEZ). We continue to oppose consideration of this action and request the
Council remove scoping of a pelagic longline fishery outside the EEZ from the year at a glance.


